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20/03/2023  23:55:382023/0142/P INT A Reilly I reside at 137 Arlington Road and am directly impacted by the proposal. 

The gardens of 126 Albert Street were formerly part of the gardens at numbers 137, 139, 141, 143 and 145 

Arlington Road and have formed a quiet green space for the enjoyment of many.  Hitherto, activity within the 

gardens was limited to lunchtime and early-evening, post-work gatherings of employees.  There has been 

almost no noise or light pollution from the site for over 30 years.

The proposed installation of bike shed/racking along the run of mine, and neighbours',  rear garden wall will be 

visually and audibly invasive and remove the long-held and valuable quiet enjoyment of our home and 

surroundings.  Additionally, any proposal to erode precious green space is alarming.  I urge reconsideration of 

this proposal and hope that current car parking space, both on and off-site might accommodate the cycle 

storage problem.  We do not wish to see green space eroded, to have disturbance of noisy arrivals and 

departures for extended periods,  nor the attendant increase in light pollution.
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